
From: Grant [mailto:grant.curbside@pacific.net.au]  
Sent: Monday, 22 June 2015 9:21 AM 

To: Criticos, James 
Subject:  

 

Thank you for the email 

 

Yes Curbside is interested in the contract and have no problems in any arrangement forthcoming 

 

regards 

 

Grant Stevenson 

Manager Curbside Services Pty Ltd 

 


